
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 
Scoopi Pty Ltd - Large Light-Up Christmas Poptube 
– Santa 
 
A plastic decoration that lights up when pulled. The light 
is powered by a button battery. 

 

Dates sold: 17 December 2022 to 20 June 2023 

 

Why the product is recalled: The products were sold without the 
warning information that is required for products containing button/coin 
batteries. 

Hazard: There is a risk of choking, severe internal burn injuries or death 
to young children if they gain access to the button batteries and swallow 
or insert them. 
 
Consumers may be unaware that the product contains a button battery. 

 

1. Consumers should immediately place the product out of reach of 
children. 

2. Consumers can contact Scoopi via email info@scoopi.com.au to 
arrange for the required warning information to be provided. 

 

For more information, contact Scoopi Customer Service on 02 8959 3986 
Monday-Friday between AEST 10 am – 5 pm or email 
info@scoopi.com.au. 

 

Purchased from: Scoopi Westfield Parramatta, Scoopi Castle Towers, 
Scoopi Westfield Miranda, Scoopi Macquarie Centre 
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